
Robitussin Honey Cough Syrup Recall Jan. 5, 2024

Jan. 24: Haleon is recalling certain lots of Robitussin Honey CF Max Day Adult and Robitussin
Honey CF Max Nighttime Adult cough syrups because they might have microbial contamination.
This could be bad for people with weak immune systems, causing serious infections.

Product(s) affected:

● Robitussin Honey CF Max Day Adult 4oz - Lot Number T10810, Expiry 31 Oct 2025
● Robitussin Honey CF Max Day Adult 8oz - Lot Numbers T08730, T08731, T08732,

T08733, T10808, Expiry 31 May 2025 and 30 Sep 2025
● Robitussin Honey CF Max Nighttime Adult 8oz - Lot Numbers T08740, T08742, Expiry

30 Jun 2026

What to do if you have the product(s): If you've got any of these syrups, stop using them right
now. You can call Haleon's Consumer Relations team at (800) 245-1040, and if you're feeling
unwell after using these, seek advice from your medical provider.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/haleon-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-robitussin-honey-cf-max-day-adult-and-robitussin-honey-cf

